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March 1, 2021

Thank you to all our children and families who celebrated our All School Mass!  
Congratulations to our students for a successful Make-A-Wish Fundraiser!

IMPORTANT NEWS: 

This is YOUR week to register for the 2021-2022 school year.  For your 
information:  We will continue our 5 day week schedule.  PreKindergarten 
has been expanded to a FULL DAY schedule.  Our entry date is now 
August 31st of the enrolling year.  I advise you to return your packets 
ASAP!  Open registration for the community begins Sunday, March 7th.

Tuesday, March 2nd - HSA meeting 7:00pm in the HSCS Parish Center.

Friday, March 5th - Spirit Day

Sunday, March 7th - Open House, 12:00pm - 3:00 pm

Monday, March 8th - “Spring Book Fair” begins.  


